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Carlton Way, Cambridge,   CB4 2DE

School Telephone:
01223 359568

Email:
   office@arbury.cambs.sch.uk

Headteacher:  Ben Tull

28.1.21
Dear Parents and Carers of children in Year 6

I wanted to let you know about a couple of things which are relevant to Year 6.

Firstly, yesterday was Holocaust Memorial Day (HMD), as you may be aware.  We would usually do some work in school with the Y6 children about this.  As this year we are not all in school, Mrs Ford has made a lovely PowerPoint presentation to explain about HMD, and it includes information on some of the ways Cambridge people helped to look after Jewish refugee children.  The presentation has a voiceover by Mrs Ford and is less than 7 minutes long.  You may want to watch it with your child.  I have posted it on the school website here:  https://www.arbury.cambs.sch.uk/website/remote_learning_hub/468023 

Secondly, please see below, a letter from Mrs Dowdall and Miss Joomun about their plans for using Zoom with the Year 6 children from next week.

Kind regards

Diane Rawlins

Message from Year 6 – a Zoom update!

The Year 6 team have been incredibly impressed with the learning that has been completed by the children over the past few weeks. We understand how difficult it must be to balance everything at the moment so we would like to express our thanks for your continued help and support. 

We are still continuing to review our online provision for the children in Year 6. We were so pleased to be able to have our very first class meetings on Zoom last Friday. We hope you agree that it was a lovely way for the children to catch up with their classmates. Moving forward, we would like to use Zoom as a tool to further support children with their online learning. 

From Monday 1st February, the following live Zoom sessions will be taking place:

Every Monday at 2pm: Celebration of writing

This 30 minute session will focus on sharing and celebrating the children’s writing. General, rather than individual, feedback will be provided during this session. 

Every Wednesday at 2pm: Arithmetic 

This 30 minute session will focus on addressing misconceptions from the children’s arithmetic assessment. Different focus areas will be chosen each week. 

Every Friday at 2pm: Class catch up

This session will continue to be a chance for the children in Year 6 to catch up and see their classmates. 

The sessions are not compulsory however, we feel that they will benefit the children greatly. We hope you agree that these sessions will aim to further support your child with their online learning.

If you have any questions, do not hesitate to contact the Year 6 team.

Kind regards,

Miss Joomun and Mrs. Dowdall

Year 6 Teaching Team
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